
 

Memo       

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Joan Evans, Director of Information Technology 

Date: Thursday, November 02, 2023 

Re: Network Server and Related Services Project 

Due to age and end-of-life support for software, the main City Hall server is in need 
of replacement.  A request for proposals generated a single respondent, C.P.U., 
Inc.    

Given the specialized nature of the project and our positive history with the vendor 
over the last 16 years, we request the Board approve the contract presented with 
the associated ordinance. 

 

 

 


